
Bristol  Street  Project
Achieves  Another  New
Milestone
Improvements on the Bristol Street Project has achieved a new
milestone. Striping of the newly paved section of Bristol
Street between Baker Street and Randolph was completed and all
median curbs have been installed.

A traffic signal was installed at the intersection of Bristol
Street and Sobeca Way, at the CAMP and Pep Boys driveways.

This newly installed signal will allow for controlled crossing
of pedestrians between the east and west sides of Bristol
Street and improve traffic operations. Traffic engineers will
be monitoring this location and adjusting the signal timing as
needed  to  coordinate  with  other  traffic  signals  in  the
vicinity.

Landscaping and irrigation improvements will be completed over
the next four weeks.

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/bristol-street-project-achieves-another-new-milestone/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/bristol-street-project-achieves-another-new-milestone/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/bristol-street-project-achieves-another-new-milestone/

